CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 20, 2015

David Thompson, P.E.

Thompson Engineering Consultants, Inc.
PO Box 65760

Albuquerque, NM 87193

Re: Sunrise Ranch West Subdivision
Analysis for 106™ St SW
Drainage Report, Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-24-2015 (File: L08D14)

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-24-15, the above referenced
Submittal cannot be approved until the following conditions/ comments are addressed:

¢ Provide a plan view of the stub out improvement, reflecting the slope of 0.0057
used to calculate the flow.

e Original storm drain design captured flows from the west. With the grated
manhole closed all flows from the west will be carried in the channel. Channel
PO Box 1293 should be widened for this additional capacity allowing 1 foot of free board.

Albuquerque If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

New Mexico 87103 /Slnce%;?ly-,

Rita Harmon, P.E.
www.cabq.gov Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage file
c.pdf Addressee via Email, Monica Ortiz
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